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A saga that stretched over eight years is finally
coming to an end, and for that Cornhill Street
resident Dawn de Beer is extremely grateful.

Mrs de Beer recently wrote letiers to the office of
the MEC, Ravi Pillay, and the office of the
President, thanking them for their assistance.

In a letter to the MEC, Mrs de Beer praised him
and his staff for actwally delivering on their
Privmises,

The MEC's office did in six months what Mrs de
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Beer has been waiting eight years for.

"You are the best MEC we have had and [ cannot
thank you enough. Your office does deliver,” she
said,

Mrs de Beer also thanked President Jacob Zuma
and his office for their timely intervention and
assistance in the matter.

The title deeds are done and ready to be handed
out, Residents now wait for official word on when
this will happen.



